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LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF TOWNSEND
Public Hearing

Rate Increases at Townsend’s Recycling Center

In accordance with the General By-Laws of the Town of Townsend the Board of Health may
establish and from time to time amend, authorize collection, fees for the collection and/or disposal
or solid waste, pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 44, Section 28C (f). The Board of Health will hold a
Public Hearing on Tuesday, August 26th at 6:30 pm in Memorial Hall Meeting Room 2 to discuss
Recycling Center fees for bulky plastics and other Recyclables at the Recycling Center. Public
comment will be welcome regarding the increased rates to be implemented September 1, 2019
following a favorable public hearing. If you have any questions regarding this issue prior to the
Public Hearing, please contact the Board of Health office at (978) 597-1713.
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